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We d n e s d ay  2 0 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 1 and Year 2 children performed their nativity play brilliantly in our Christmas service at St Paul’s Church 
Bow Common today.  We enjoyed singing some favourite carols and Year 6 children Rebecca, Ruslan and Anika 

read passages from the Bible very clearly. Thank you to Miss Devlin and Miss Wright who prepared and practised 

the children. It was lovely to see so many parents, carers and governors at church too. Well done Year 1 and  

Year 2! 
 

Today we sadly say goodbye and thank you to Ms Khanom, Year 5K teacher.  She has recently got married and is 

moving to Coventry. We will miss her and wish her good luck for the future. (Ms Choudhury will return from   

maternity leave to take this class in January.) 
 

We say goodbye temporarily to Laura Magson, Teaching Assistant in Year 6, who is going on maternity leave and 

goodbye and thank you to Sharon Sandhu Teaching Assistant in Year 5J this term. 
 

Wishing all our families a happy Christmas and a peaceful and joyful new year. 
 

Best wishes 
Nicola Horton 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

@stpaulst luke  

Nursery 
Ehsan Hasan  

Chowdhury 

For joining in nicely on the carpet and  

always having a BIG grin. 

Reception Riley Wigzell 
For working hard on having a growth   

mind-set and I can attitude.  

Year 1 Nia Oji 
For always trying her best in all of her 

school work and homework.  

Year 2 Ononto Raj 
For learning his Nativity lines quickly, 
reading them with expression and being 

enthusiastic.  

Year 3 Hamza Ali 
Making a lot of progress in his literacy and 

for being a super fast typist.  

Year 4 Arib Ahmed 
For showing an improved approach to his 

learning and a readiness to get going.  

Year 5J Taohid Farhan 
For his dedication to his school work and 
his persistence with improving his     

presentation. Great job! 

Year 5K Jake Hurt 
Has had an amazing term. Made excellent 
progress through determination and hard 

work.   

Year 6 
Ruslan Khok   

Tyrese Warren        

Being excellent leaders! 
- Ruslan, for helping a friend in a tough 
position. 

- Tyrese, for writing a letter to the Queen.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

872 Blyton House 920 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

899 Donaldson House 893 Rosen House  

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number of 

Lates 
 

Lining 
up 

Awards 

Nursery 88.89%  3   

Reception 84.92%  4   

Year 1 88.89%  1  0 

Year 2 97.70%  2  0 

Year 3 91.03%  0  3 

Year 4 93.10%  8  1 

Year 5J 84.44%  3  1 

Year 5K 97.92%  0  0 

Year 6 90.80%  3  0 

Overall  92.64% 24  

Well-done 
Year 3! 
Keep it 

up. 

Reminder :  
 All pupils are back to school on Wednesday 3rd 

January 2018. 

(school gates open at 8:50am and close promptly at 
9:00am. School finishes at 3:25pm).   



Please remember to check the d iary  dates weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 21st December - Tuesday 2nd January 2018 -

Christmas Holidays (school is closed) 

Wednesday 3rd January - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February - Half Term 

Holidays (school is closed) 

Monday 19th February - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April - Easter Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 16th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday (school is closed) 

Tuesday 8th May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June - Half Term Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 4th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 15th June - Eid Closure (school is closed) 

Monday 23rd July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Tuesday 24th July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Wednesday 25th July - Start of Summer Holidays (school is 

closed) 

Spark  a l i fe long love of  reading.   

 

Kieran Cowling in Nursery    

enjoying some reading at home. 

CATCH THEM READING! 

Share your photos! 
 

Email:  

admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY AND CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Thank you all for your support last week Friday! 

We raised £323.86! 

Nativity - Wednesday 20th December 

The children performed really well and       

everyone was very enthusiastic. They sang 

beautifully and were all very loud and clear. 

Thank you to all of the       

parents/carers who joined us.  

All payments for the photos 

must be paid by Friday 5th 

January. 
 

Please return any 

unwanted photos 

to the school office 

by Thursday 4th 

January. 

Winter Welly Walk - Thank you for your support! 

So far, Nursery and Reception have raised £553.10! 

It’ s  that  f est ive  t ime of  year again 

and Santa thankf ul ly  found t ime to 

v is i t  SPSL during our Christmas c lass  

part ies .  He checked his  l is t  twice  and 

no one was on the naughty l i s t  so we 

were al l  g iven presents !  Thank you 

Santa.  

Christmas Class Parties 

19/12/2017 
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